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April 2024  
   
Dear Parents/Carers   
  
 Re: GCSE Spanish Speaking exam & revision sessions  
  
We hope that you and your family are well at this time.  
  
The GCSE Spanish Speaking exams will take place on Tuesday 23rd April and Friday 26th April 2024. Your 
child will be given an individual appointment time by their class teacher for one of these days.  
  
It is vitally important that your child prepares conscientiously for the speaking exam as it is worth 25% of 
the total marks for their GCSE.    
  
You can support your child with their progress in Spanish by encouraging them to attend the Period 6 
revision sessions that run after school, as well as ensuring that they revise as much as possible at home. 
We also offer daily lunchtime revision sessions for Spanish in WA04, providing further support.   
  
In addition, on Saturday 20 April from 9.30am until 12.30pm, the MFL department will be delivering a 
revision session for Spanish which is open to all Year 11 students to prepare for the speaking exam. This 
is an excellent opportunity for your child to practise and revise for the upcoming examinations.   
  
In our experience, attending these revision sessions makes a significant difference to students’ 
confidence and their overall achieved grade.  
  
We are confident that by working together, pupils will be successful in their GCSE Spanish 
examinations.  
  
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
Mrs. O Cordero  

  
Mrs O Cordero        Ms E O’Connor  
Head of MFL        Headteacher  
  


